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May 2023  
We are now at the end of Term 5 and such a lot has 
been happening in school!  The children have worked 
incredibly hard this term, and lots has been going on.   
 

Science week  
This week has been ‘Take One Science Week’ and all 
children have been growing their knowledge of key 
scientists and their discoveries, as well as developing 
skills of observation and investigation.  Colleagues 
from St Georges Secondary School have been in to 
work with Key Stage 2 classes and our Sedley’s Stars 
were selected this week based on achievements in 
science.  It has been great to see children working 
collaboratively, asking curious questions and thinking 
hard!  Be sure to ask your children about their science 
learning.   

Sedley’s May Fair Success!       
Wow!  What can I say other than a HUGE ‘thank you!’ 
to the PFA and to all parents, children and staff for 
their support with this annual event.  A fabulous 
£5115 was raised which will make such a difference to 
resourcing and opportunities we can provide in school.  
Thank you once again!  
 

Sports news   
It has been a very busy time for sporting events 
recently, with a variety of competitions, festivals and 
matches.  Our Year 5/6 boys played a fantastic match 
at Dartford Football Club on 19th May.  They were 
losing in the final but came back and eventually it 
went to a penalty shoot out….nail biting stuff!  Sadly, 
we didn’t win but the boys were amazing in their 
attitude and resilience and represented Sedley’s 
brilliantly! We are very proud of them!   
District Sports took place on 17th May and we had two 
medal winners this year – Emily and Semilore!  Well 
done girls!     
It has been wonderful to see our children representing 
the school on different occasions, and we are very 
proud of everyone for doing so.   
 

 
 
 
Year 6 SATs   
Well done to all of our Year 6 children on their 
resilience and positive attitudes to completing their 
Year 6 SATs recently.  They all worked extremely hard 
and approached it all with a ‘can do’ mindset!   
 
 

Parking  
I would like to thank all parents who are mindful of 
where they park when dropping off or picking up from 
school.  Your efforts are very much appreciated and 
help to keep everyone safe.  Unfortunately, we have 
received some complaints regarding inconsiderate 
parking, so please can I ask that everyone parks safely 
and with thought for local residents nearby.  It does 
not reflect well on Sedley’s school when we are 
informed of parents being rude and shouting at 
people about parking.  Thank you for your support 
with this. 
 
 

Morning drop off 
Please can I remind parents that if you arrive at school 
after 8:55am when the gate closes, please accompany 
your child to the office, and not just drop them off.  
Many thanks.  
 
 

Sedley’s new website 

 
We have a new look website and it is now crammed 
full of information for you!  Please take a look at our 
fantastic school and find out more about all that we 
are doing.  
 
 

Sedley’s Christian Values 
     LOVE -  FAITH IN GOD -  FORGIVENESS -  SHARING & CARING -  HONESTY  
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Medical appointments 
If your child has to attend a medical appointment as 
you are unable to schedule it outside of school time, 
please can you provide evidence of this in advance 
where possible.  Many thanks for your support with 
this.  

 
 
Aletheia Academies Trust fundraising 
Next term all Aletheia Academies Trust schools will be 
participating in a fundraising event for Cancer 
Research.  This charity was chosen by council 
members from Trust schools, and we have all been 
asked to vote on the activity we would like to do.  
More news about this coming soon, but I am sure you 
will agree that this is an extremely worthwhile cause 
for our children to support.  
 
 

MC Grammar visit  
On 19th June we shall be receiving a visit in school 
from MC Grammar!  Take a look! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u4LO_N
nod-M&ab_channel=SkyKids 

 
 
 

Some upcoming dates for your diary…….. 
26.5.23 Last day of Term 5 

5.6.23 Term 6 starts 

7.6.23 Saplings Ancient Greece workshop in school for 
children  

8.6.23 Rapid fire cricket tournament for some Year 1 and 2 
pupils 

12.6.23 Oaks class visit to Leeds Castle 

19.6.23 MC Grammar visit to school!  

20.6.23 CRIBS transition workshop in school for Year 6 pupils 

20.6.23 6pm New Year R parent meeting  
7:15pm Transfer to Secondary school meeting  

26.6.23 Sports Week  
Olympic Dance workshop in school  

27.6.23 Bounce workshop in school  

29.6.23 Class photographs 

30.6.23  Sports Day  

2.7.23 Family service at St Nicholas’ church – details to 
follow  

 

 

Uniform  
Thank you for your continued support for your 
children in ensuring they are wearing appropriate 
uniform to school.  Please can I remind everyone that 
children should be wearing school shoes and not 
trainers. Also, earrings should be studs, and hair 
accessories need to be blue, black or white please.  
Thank you.   
 
 
Wishing everyone a fabulous half 

term break – see you all on Monday 

5
th

 June!  

 

Regards 

 

Miss Field   
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